
 

Feb 14th Indoor Fun Fly 
By Brian Korchinski 
 
Despite blizzard conditions (and Valentines Day) we gathered 
at the Ramada Golf Dome for some indoor flying.  I applaud 
the 8 regular members and 2 junior members who showed up 
to fly.  The event was a $35 loss but all considered not bad in 
light of the weather challenges.  I don’t recall any spectacular 
mishaps.  Personally I had a lot of fun flying my new 
AS3Extra.  It’s slow and very aerobatic.  A lowlight was 
failing to get Kaelan Reynold’s P-40 back in the air.   On a related note I have to advise this is likely our 
last indoor event of the season.  We are trying to books dates at the Golf Dome for March and April but 
right now it is not looking so good.  We compete with football and slo-pitch leagues for the same time-
slots.  I’ll advise if we are able to book a date.   

 

  
The Dodd’s prepare for another flight Sol training a buddy with his AS3Extra  

  
Greg checking the throws on Kaelan’s P-40 Neil and Bob…total concentration! 

  



  

This young fellow had great success 
with his plane 
 

I get ready to test fly Kaelan’s repaired P-40.  
It was tail heavy and uncontrollable. 

  

John getting his Zippy ready for a flight 
 

Howard’s new Zippy 

 

View of flightline 
 

Sol with his Beast 

 


